
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

6th May 2025 

Year 11 Leavers 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 11 students are entitled to leave on Friday 27th June, however we ask that you allow your 

son/daughter to stay a further week to join our college leavers. This will allow us to have one Leavers’ 

Assembly all together on Friday 4th July. If you do want your son/daughter to leave on 27th June, then 

please inform school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

D Grogan 

Headteacher 
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